

moving forward

As you already know, we are hoping to give a fresh new look to the Beacon Centre and think about ways to develop the way it is used. We would really like to hear thoughts and suggestions from members of the church family. It would be great if you could consider the following points and jot your feelings down. You can then either return this via email to lornacarey@blueyonder.co.uk or leave paper copies at the back of church. Thank you for taking the time to do this – we really do value your contribution.
The Management Team
	What do you think we are doing well?



	What do you think we could do better?



	Do you have any suggestions about the appearance of the Beacon Centre, e.g. furniture, kitchen area?



	Do you have any ideas about developing the use of the Beacon Centre? How could we encourage more people to come inside? Are there any activities or sessions you think we should offer?



	How do you feel about ‘The Beacon Centre’ as a name? Do you have any alternative ideas?




